[image: image1.png]




12th April 2013

To – All members of Lonsdale District Scout Council





Pat Griffin – District Commissioner

I’m writing to advise members of the District that after 6 ½ years Pat has indicated she wishes to retire as District Commissioner at the 2013 AGM in July. Pat’s commitment, enthusiasm and dedication have combined to ensure that Lonsdale is by any measure a stronger District than the one she inherited. The District is growing, has a better structure and ambitions to develop to offer more young people the adventure of Scouting
We will have opportunities to properly thank Pat, and Arthur, over the coming months; she will be a hard act to follow. In the meantime I would confirm that I have asked your District Chairman, Terry Bond to form a small search committee to advise me on my appointment. I will write in the near future to outline this process and how all members of the District can participate in it.

With Best Wishes,

Carl Hankinson

County Commissioner

West Lancashire County Scout Council
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